

New Brunswick | Nova Scotia | Prince Edward Island | Canada |

January 1, 2023 Katurah Waye 127 Upper Durham Road Durham Bridge NB E6C1B7

Dear Potential Sponsor,

The Maritime Quarter Horse Association is a non-profit organization, and we are continually seeking sponsors for our summer and fall events. Sponsoring is an excellent way to help encourage our young people to pursue their passion in an atmosphere of healthy competition while also making lifelong connections with likeminded people.

For the 2023 season we are seeking sponsors to offset costs of our horse shows. We have 3 shows: June 30 - July 3, July 28 - 31 and September 4 - 5. In return for sponsorship, we're offering multiple advertising opportunities throughout the 2023 season including onsite signage, announcements throughout the weekends, posts on our website and social media. We can't wait to raise more this year which will offer our competitors more opportunities! Would you consider sponsoring our association and helping us surpass our previous years?

We're so grateful for what our sponsors have helped us accomplish over the years. From funding shows, trophies, jackpots, clinics, our youth, socials, scholarships and so much more, we're immensely thankful to our past, present, and future sponsors. We hope you can contribute and thank you for the consideration.

Sincerely, Katurah Waye Chair of Sponsorship Committee